
Volunteers lend their hands and their heart! 

 

Dear Whittier Families, 

Especially during this time of unprecedented 

challenges, we want you to know how much we 

appreciate the volunteer work you do for our Whittier 

scholars, our school, and our community.  Your 

contribution of time and energy has helped to make our 

school a vital and harmonious learning environment, 

and you must take a large share of the credit for this. 

Please accept our appreciation and gratitude for the 

work you do for the Whittier children and families.  We 

hope we can count on your continued involvement in 

the Whittier School Community! 

Stay safe and well.  

 

Patrick Robinson 

and the 

Whittier Faculty, Staff and Students 

 


